
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BOARD MEETING 

 

Due to anticipated winter weather conditions, notice is hereby given that the 

Okaloosa Board of County Commissioners Meeting previously noticed and 

scheduled for Tuesday, January 21, 2025 at 1:30 p.m. at the Okaloosa County 

Administration Building, located at 1250 N. Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, Florida, 

32579 is hereby canceled.  

 


